Chuck Stone

From: Charlene Lajnef <charlenel@pginkjets.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 1:35 PM
To: Charlene Lajnef

Subject: Firmware Update Notice

Dear Valued Customer,
We wanted to notify you that there has been a new firmware update for the following models:

HP#950XL/951XL
HP#934XL/935XL
HP#970XL/971XL

Planet Green Management is working with our chip vendor for further details and possibly new chips that maybe
required.

Once we have the final information, we will let you know.
If you should have any further questions regarding this matter please contact me.

Thank you,
Charlene.

Charlene Lajnef

Senior Sales Associate
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20724 Lassen Street, Chatsworth, CA 91311
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Website: http://www.pginkjets.com

100% USA Remanufactured Inkjets
If we don’t make it, we don’t sell it!

Please consider printing on recycled paper with earth-friendly Planet Green remanufactured cartridges. b%



